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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________  

         

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, in the Foundation Stage we observe children regularly in their learning and 

play. This gives us valuable insight into their abilities, interests, areas for development and 

social interactions. Some of these observations are recorded digitally and form your child’s 

individual learning journey. We will be sharing the learning journey with you via e-mail at the 

end of every term. We would like you to be able to look at and contribute to your child’s learning 

journey regularly.  In order for us to do this, we require your permission for your child’s 

photographs to appear on both their own and other children’s learning journeys. As soon as all 

permissions are received we will send you more information  

As a whole school we use an online learning platform called ‘Class Dojo’. This is used to 

communicate with parents, set homework and, should you need to self-isolate, access home 

learning. To be able to set this up we do require your e-mail address. Please return the attached 

slip in your child’s book bag on Tuesday 22nd September. 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

Yours sincerely, 

Nursery and Reception staff  

 

 

 

Name of Child _____________________________________ 

 

Parent email address  _____________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in their own and others’ learning 

journeys, which will be e-mailed out to parents. 

 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

